WKEM

BIG KEM/1490
P.O.Box 520
Immokalee, Fla. 33934
(813) 657-3651

February 2, 1978
Dear Ernie:
Thanks for your report of receiption of my DX test

from WKEM-190. I can positivly verify that you received
our CW Ids at L4:32, lL:36:15, and L:48:05, I am suprized
that you where not able to hear the music or my voice during
the test; as the CW Ids where about 3 db lower than the rest
of the program, I also received a letter from Bob Selleck
in Conn., and he was able to hear music as well as CW Ids,

and my voice Ids. Oh, well, thats MW conditions for you.

At ;233 am I played a Goldman Band selection for you
as you requested; Washington Post March. I was running
the transmitter at 768 watts which is our actual day power,
The transmitter is a RCA BTA-1lR, and we use an antenna which
is a 1}40' steel guyed tower.
In closing, I enjoyed doing the test, and especially
appreciate receiving your correct report. Untill I appear

in DX News musings again,

73's & Losta DX

SMK/dpa



